
Fundraising  
 

Hickory Hills Park District 

To: All Dancers    From: Ms. Tammy  Date: 10/25/2024 

Re: Sherwood Forest Farms Fundraiser 

We will be offering Christmas wreaths, centerpieces and reindeer from Sherwood Forest Farms again this year. You can find the 
catalog on our web site the order form is attached to this memo. If you need more order sheets you can download it form our web 
site. Items must be purchased by a case load and if we do not have enough to order a whole case, we will contact you and let 
you know. Don’t forget to check out the direct delivery option.  
 
These are all presale so you will need to collect your order and turn in the money before we can place your order. We will 
accept credit card, cash, or checks for payment. All checks should be made out to “Hickory Hills Park District” (we 
would prefer one check). You may also make a payment by swiping your credit card in the office. For every item sold you 
will receive a $5.00 credit on your account to be used towards any upcoming dance expenses or anything else through the Park 
District. 
 
All orders are due to the office by November 11th so we can get the delivery on time. Order pick up will be between 
December 2nd – December 10th between 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. (The shipment is coming in via UPS or FedEx and we should 
have it between December 2nd – December 10th . As soon as we receive the wreaths, we will email you.) Once notified please 
pick up your order ASAP or find someone who could pick it up for you. These items must be kept in a cool, dry place and we do 
not have space to store orders. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tammy 708-598-1233 or tmuth@hhparkdistrict.org.  
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